
 
 

 

 
August 2016 

 

Dear Customer, 
 

Termination of Safe Deposit Box Service at Tsuen Wan Castle Peak Road Branch 
 

Our Safe Deposit Box Service at Tsuen Wan Castle Peak Road Branch will be terminated with effect from 31 

October 2016 (Monday). Please approach our Tsuen Wan Castle Peak Road Branch on or before the termination 

date to collect your valuables and cancel the Safe Deposit Box Service. If you have not collected the contents of 

the Safe Deposit Box and cancelled the Safe Deposit Box Service on or before the termination date (i.e. 31 

October 2016), you will be deemed to have abandoned the contents of the box. We will proceed to force open the 

box according to the Safe Deposit Box Agreement, and we may destroy or dispose of such contents in the manner 

we deem fit. We will refund the balance of rental to you on pro-rata basis, if any. 

 

If you wish to use our Safe Deposit Box Service continuously, please visit other branches with Safe Deposit Box 

Service. Please browse our website at www.icbcasia.com (Homepage > Personal> Others > Safe Deposit Box) for 

details. A 50% off on annual rental for the first year will be offered to you. 

 
For enquiries, please call our customer hotline at (852) 218 95588 or visit any of our branches with Safe Deposit 

Box Service. 

 
Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

Industrial and Commercial Bank of China (Asia) Limited 

 

 

 

 
** (In case of inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions of the letter, the English version shall prevail) 

(This is a computer-generated letter and no signature is required) 

(Please ignore this letter if you have cancelled the Safe Deposit Box service) 

 


